
 

 

 

NED University of Engineering & Technology 
Department Of Students’ Affairs 

 
    DSA No. / 369                            Dated: 25-04-2022  

 
 

 

EHSAAS UNDERGRADUATE SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAMME  
 

In continuation of this department Notice No. DSA / 314                     

dated 29-03-2022 regarding session for account opening in National Bank of 

Pakistan of Ehsaas Recipients / Awardees. 

  
It is for the information for all concerned that some awardees have not 

registered their SIM on their own name which is “mandatory requirements”.  

 
The concerned awardees are hereby directed to register their SIM on their 

names immediately and report to this office latest by 29-04-2022 failing which 

the scholarship amount cannot be transferred. 

 
The date for conducting the session for opening of bank account will be 

announced later.                            

                                
 Controller Student Affairs 

To, 
All Departmental Notice Board. 
Copy to: 

1. Concerned Chairpersons: With the request to kindly display the same on 
 departmental notice board. 

 

2. Concerned First Year Class Advisors: Request to inform and announce in 

class rooms. 

 
 


